
SHAHC 7/18/13

Old Business:

In attendance:  Christy Rippey (President), Michelle Steele via teleconference (Vice President), Candy Hall via teleconference (Treasurer), Alan Bagshaw (Secretary), and David Barr

A quorum was established for the July meeting.  

The minutes from last two meetings were reviewed.  Candy made a motion to accept these minutes.  Christy seconded this motion.  The minutes were accepted unanimously.

The treasurer’s reports from the last two meeting were reviewed.  Candy made a motion to accept these reports.  Christy seconded this motion.  The reports were accepted unanimously.  

New Business:

The client updates for July were reviewed.

The Rapid Rehousing updates were read.  Christy will ask the Fifth Street Shelter in Statesville, NC about becoming the lead agency for Rapid Rehousing.  

New Board members:  Christy Horton as agreed to becoming a board member.   Michelle made a motion to accept Christy as a board member and Candy seconded this.  This addition was accepted unanimously.  Christy will join the board at the August meeting.  

Supervision for Bill – independent contractor?  At this time Bill will remain in contact with Candy, Michelle, or Alan in regards to supervision at this time.  

David informed that he is not able to be the regional lead for the Balance of State.

Christy adjourned the meeting.  The next meeting will be held on August 15th at 1pm.

